
Late Item 23.1 -D. Murray - email dated
April 8, 2022 - ZON-1228 [Wild Blue Developments
Ltd./Franklin Engineering Ltd.; 2220 10 Street SW
R-1 and A-2 to R-8]

From: Douglas Murray

Sent: April 8, 2022 1:50 PM
To: Alan Harrison <aharrison@salmonarm.ca>

Subject: [External] Proposed Amendment to Zoning Bylaw No 2303

Hi Alan, there wasn't another email address in the newspaper ad so if you could pass this on for the

meeting Monday regarding 2220 10 St Sw.

I don't need to attend the meeting. I would just like consideration to be given to extending the sidewalk
on 10 St SW from where it ends north of 20 Ave to Foothill Road if we are continuing to increase the

density of the area. I appreciate budgetary concerns and that the developer of the lots under
consideration won't likely have to pay for it, but even a paved path would be useful. Currently as people
walk south up 10 St toward Foothill Rd many stay on the west side with their back to traffic. With
increased pedestrian traffic the potential for tragedy is increasing.

Cheers, Doug Murray


